
What's Happening?

Hello families,

Tonight is the night! Christmas Concert in the Activity Center,
December 8th at 6:30 pm. Important info regarding the concert is

as follows:

1. Students need to be here at 6:15pm
2. Doors will open at 6:15pm
3. Everyone must enter through the Activity Center doors
4. All are welcome
5. Upon entering take your students coats, and anything else they brought with them to the
concert. There will be NO going back to the classrooms after the concert.
6. Parents are not allowed to enter the school portion of the building, students know where they
are going and how to get there. Please proceed to the Activity Center and find a seat.
7. After the concert the students will be dismissed from the stage (there is a song at the end that
the whole school sings)
8. The entire concert is about an hour.
9. Students are to wear their holiday clothes or Sunday best.

The students have been practicing very hard and are excited to share this with you! We look
forward to seeing you tonight!

Santa Shop the 11th-14th, have popcorn and a movie on the evening of the 13th (make sure to sign
up), Poster contest, Keep Christ in Christmas ends on the 15th. Pizza Day on the 15th, chicken



nugget day on the 20th, prayer service on the 20th, all school Mass on the 21st and a week long on
festive days 18th-21st! I am exhausting just reading all of this!

As a reminder school dismisses at 11:40 (grades 1-8) on the 21st. (preK 11:00 and K 11:30) There
will be NO SACC in the afternoon on December 21st.

SPARTAN OF THE WEEK
Congratulations to sixth grader, Henry VanAssche. Henry was
actually nominated by a fellow classmate who is grateful for
Henry's friendship and help that he gives her daily in class. The
student told her mom that Henry comes to school every day and
automatically helps her reach things she has trouble reaching and
is kind to her. Henry is always happy and smiling. The mom said
that Henry makes her daughter feel joy when he sees her and helps
without being asked. Keep being a great friend Henry, it doesn't go unnoticed!
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Important Dates

12/8 Progress reports
12/8 Christmas Program 6:30pm
12/18-12/21 Christmas Countdown Week (see separate list)
12/19 Kindergarten Christmas Program 2:30pm
12/21 Half day, NO SACC
12/22-1/3 Christmas Break
1/4 School resumes
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2023 Girls Christmas Tournament Schedule
Come support our lady Spartans over Christmas break! Remember all rules apply, you must be
accompanied by an adult and cannot play on the playground equipment.

https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6568e19392a30b1586e6fca3
https://www.smore.com/app/attachments/download/6568dde7a79b2a9037c4d891


YEARBOOK PHOTOS

Now is a great time to start sending photos for the yearbook! The
more pictures you send the better our year book will be! Please
send all photos to Stgermaineyearbook@yahoo.com.

Enjoy your weekend with family!

Colleen Maciejewski

How To Reach Us

If you have questions please contact the office at 586-771-8090.
Email: cmaciejewski@stgermaine.org
Website: stgermaine.org
Location: 28250 Rockwood Street, St. Clair Shores, MI, USA
Phone: 586-771-8090
Facebook: facebook.com/St.GermaineCatholicSchool
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